
DISCIPLINE AND PRACTICE (DAP) GROUP 

Lawyers Concerned for Lawyers is offering a new Discipline and  

Practice (DAP) Group.  This 6-week, confidential group will focus on the 

experience of facing bar admission and professional conduct issues.   

 

This group is for individuals who: 

 

 Anticipate having an issue,  

 Are currently engaged in the discipline or character and fitness 

process or,  

 Have gone through it and would like to connect with  

others who have similar experiences.  

 

The group will meet on Wednesdays, June 6, 13, 20, 27 and  

July 11 and 18, 2018, from 4:30—5:30 P.M. at the LCL office.  There will 

be no group on July 4th.   

Contact Chase Andersen at  candersen@mnlcl.org to register or if you 

have any questions.  There is no charge for this group. 

For more information about LCL, go to www.mnlcl.org. 
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St. Paul MN  55114 
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Fax: 651-646-2364 

E-mail: help@mnlcl.org 

Lawyers Concerned for Lawyers 

There is Help, There is Hope 
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